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Spring Poem: 
 

“A Little Seed” 

 

A little seed for me to sow 

A little soil to make it grow 

A little hole, a little pat, 

A little wish, and that is 
that. 

A little sun, a little shower, 

A little while –  

And then a flower. 

 

Spring Song:  
 
“March Winds Blow” 
(Tune: “Twinkle, Twinkle, 

Little Star”) 

 

March winds blow the 
kites around, 

Blow them right up off 
the ground. 

March means spring is 
almost here, 

Sounds of birds you 
soon will hear. 

Watch the leaves sprout 
on the trees, 

Soon you’ll see some 
honeybees. 

 
 

 

 Spring is Springing Up Everywhere! 
 

 I don’t know if you’ve noticed, but at 5:00 PM, it’s a lot 
lighter/brighter outside than it was several weeks ago.  
Yes, Spring is budding out all over and we are ready!  

 

Clothing requests:   We are still having some cool days, so please 

make sure that your child has season appropriate attire for his/her 
extra clothes.  We have too many children that are not bringing 
jackets and we have nothing here for them.  Also, parents with 
younger children, please make sure that your child has plenty of 
underwear and clothing bottoms.  Sometimes potty accidents happen 
and we like being prepared.  
 

General health info:  Stressing again…CELC is a Well Center.  
Please do not check your child into our center if he/she has been 
running a temperature of 100.0 within the last 24 hours.  Due to 
the Dept of Health & Hospitals, any child with that fever, OR with 
uncontainable diarrhea, or vomiting, will be sent home for a 
minimum of 24 hours.  There will be no exceptions. 

       

 

 

     

Spring Portraits 

We haven’t nailed down a date yet, and 
these would be Spring pictures, not Easter 
pictures, but we are trying to get some 
dates set up with Miss Emily.  As soon as we 
know, we will pass along the information to 
you! ☺    

Song of Solomon 2:11-12 

 

 

For lo, the Winter is past, the rain is over and gone.  The flowers 
appear on the earth; the time of singing has come, and the voice 
of the turtledove is heard in our land. 



 

 

Upcoming Events  
 

Season’s Celebrations 

• March 2nd – Dr Seuss’ 
Birthday 

• March 29th – Good 
Friday – CLOSED 

• April 1st  – Monday - 
CLOSED 

 

Meet our Staff: 

Get to know your child’s 
teachers. We have a great 
group of ladies that really 
care about your child and 
their needs. They work 
hard and train hard to help 
your children. 

 
Catina Kelly 
Victoria Carney 
Destiny Lee 
Christina Langlois 
Meagen Creft 
Kellie Fontenot 
Vanessa Vega 
Summer Breland 
Paige Adams 
Jackie McKinnon 
Tyesha Tarvin 
Sissy Fontenot 
Wanda McIntyre 
Brittany Maryland 
Emily Stewart 
Kara Black 
Ashanti Taylor 
Madison Stanford 
Sarah Cox 
Michelle McCant – Cook 
Lori Smith – Office 
Patricia Gernant – 

Assistant Director 
 

 

 

 

 

Over the next two months, we will be busy bees at Central Early 
Learning Center.  We will begin our in-house pre-register for our 
PreK-4 classes and also, our Preschool 3 classes on Monday, March 
4th.  Open registration for PreK-4 and Preschool will begin Monday, 
March 18th.  Classes will fill up fast.  We will soon begin registration 
for our Summer Camp, also.  More info coming soon! 

Wednesday, March 6th … we will celebrate Dr Seuss’ birthday by 
having a “Wacky Wednesday.”  The children will have green grits (in 
lieu of green eggs and ham) and enjoy a birthday cake later that day.  
They will be allowed to dress “wacky” and mismatched or in any 
DrSeuss theme     
 

 

Dr Seuss themed attire.  Please,.. no pajamas   
           

 

   
When dropping your child off in the mornings, 

please be brief.  We find that this builds a steady 

routine for the children and allows the teachers to 

get the daily curriculum started.  By creating this routine, we 

find that there is less separation anxiety for the children.  

Certainly, there may be times that you’d like to talk to your 

child’s teacher, and if so, we will be happy to set up a meeting 

with her.   Please let the front office know if we can be of any 

help to you. 

 
   

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

We would also like to announce that CELC is now on  

Instagram!  Follow us @centralelc for updates. 

Like us on Facebook and leave us a review! 

 

 

IMPORTANT 


